ARCHDIOCESE, OF CHICAGO

Office of Professional Responsibility



P.O. Box 1979 Chicago, Illinois 60690-1979

> (312) 751-5205 Fax: (312) 751-5279 www.archchicago.org

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ralph Bonaccorsi, Assistance Ministry Rev. Vince Costello, Vicar for Priests Rev. Edward D. Grace, Vicar for Priests

Jimmy Lago, Chancellor

Leah McCluskey, Office of Professional Responsibility

John O'Malley, Legal Services

Rev. Daniel Smilanic, Archbishop's Delegate to the Review Board

Patricia Zacharias, Office of Professional Responsibility

FROM:

Laura Neri-Palomino, Administrative Assistant

Office of Professional Responsibility

DATE:

February 9, 2006

RE:

[PFR-170] Bennett, Rev. Joseph (Temporarily Withdrawn)

Attached is a copy of a new allegation received by this office on 2/2/06. We are opening a file and Leah McCluskey, Professional Responsibility Administrator will begin the Review Process by attempting to arrange an interview with Please advise this office of any information you may have in your files regarding Bennett, Rev. Joseph

It is extremely important that you forward copies of any and all documentation pertinent to this case to this office within 5 business days of receipt of this memo to ensure that the investigation of this matter be properly handled.

Thank you.

Attachment

cc:

Bishop George Rassas, Vicar General Very Rev. John Canary, Vicar, Mundelein Seminary Very Rev. James Presta, Vicar, St. Joseph Seminary

82

BEN-CB3-00260